
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 5/22/2012 11:48:18 AM 
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Announcement: 25th Annual Western Conference 

Here's another one. 

From: WorkshopEastWest-owner@listserv.business.rutgers.edu [mailto:WorkshopEastWest-
owner@iistserv.business.rutgers.edu] On Behalf Of Center for Research in Regulated Industries 
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2012 6:08 AM 
To: Workshop EastWest 
Cc: Crew, Michael 
Subject: Announcement: 25th Annual Western Conference 

Dear all, 

I would like to draw your attention to our upcoming Western Conference. Please click on the 
following URL for content and registration details: 

25th Annual Western Conference- June 27th-29th 

http ://crri .rutgers .edu/W C12BrochureAbstracts.pdf 

Dinner Speaker: 

Catherine J.K. Sandoval, Commissioner, California Public Utilities Commission 

We are looking forward to receiving your registration. 
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Best regards, 

Rosemarie Martinez 

Rosemarie Martinez 

Assistant Director 

Center for Research in Regulated Industries 

Rutgers Business School 

1 Washington Street ,Room 1104 

Newark, New Jersey 07102 

Phone: 973-353-5761 

Fax: 973-353-1348 

http: //crri. rutgers .edit/ 


